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The IEEE Awareness program was held in MITS, Madanapalle, on 

01.02.2023. This event focused on creating awareness among the 

students about the benefits of joining IEEE. The event was held in 

Seminar Hall B at 3.00 PM with 130 participants. Dr. Velumani M, 

IEEE Student Branch coordinator, gave the welcome address and 

briefed about this event. Also, he insisted the students take up IEEE 

for building peer relationships and facilitating collaborative learning.  

The Speaker for the event Prof. Basabi Chakraborty, IEEE Life 

Senior Member, and Dean CST, discussed the benefits of IEEE 

membership to our student community. Prof. Basabi started with the 

values of IEEE Membership and her talk includes the key 

pointsResources available for the IEEE Members 

 (IEEE Digital Library, Magazines, IEEE.tv, Technical 

societies, etc.,) 

• Career Resources and Recognitions 

 (Career Webinars, eLearning Library, Entrepreneurs 

Village, etc.,) 

• Professional Networking 

(Discount on IEEE Conference, GoogleApps@IEEE, IEEE e-mail Alias, Etc.,) 

• Humanitarian Program 

Apart from the above-mentioned topics Prof. Basabi concentrated on the Women in Engineering (WIE) Program, and also 

mentioned that WIE is for Women, not only by women. Even men can contribute to promoting women engineers and scientists 

and help them in solving the issues related to women in various disciplines. Later the doubts of the students regarding IEEE were 

clarified by the speaker. 

Then, Ms. Lakshmi Prasanna, Student Branch Volunteer has given a vote of thanks wherein she thanked the management for 

providing opportunities to organize such awareness sessions. Also, she thanked the Principal, Vice Principals, Deans, Heads of the 

Departments, and all Faculty and student coordinators for making this event happen. Also, she thanked the speaker for sharing her 

thoughts and the benefits of IEEE with students. The session ended at 4.00 PM. 

 


